
fllr. Arakel r-1. Shooshan 
31 Avola Street 

December 8, 1977 

rlington, Hassachusetts 02174 

Dear Mr. Shooshan : 

We greatly appreciate the renewal of your 

Steward ip of St. Vartan, and your gift of 

$100.00 for that purpose. 

Our Receipt r~umber 28017 is enclos -d. 

Enclosure 

me 

Yours sincerely , 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


